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I am against the proposed increase for Maitland Council rates because | am a single income family who is on a tight budget,
only just able to make ends meet and cannot stretch my household income anymore.

There has already been an increase in the electricity and phone bills recently not to mention the costs of running a car. I am not
apposed to any increase. A small increase inline with the CPI I can understand but not such a huge increase.
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